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Dear Lawmakers, 

My name is Chad Kernutt and I urge you to vote YES on HB-3022. Government 

beaurocracies have no business telling WE THE PEOPLE what we can and can't 

drive on the roads we all get taxed to drive on with fuel that we get taxed to use. 

These agencies are acting like dictators in pursuit of their green environmental justice 

goals and they have no legal or constitutional right to do so and they need to back off 

and leave the lawmaking to the lawmakers who are voted in by their constituents. 

Thank you. 


